
  

Dear Parents,  

We’ve had another busy week. The focus for this week has been Parliament in preparation for our trip next 

Monday. We have been exploring the history of Parliament and looking at significant Prime Ministers and MPs 

from the past. We learnt about the suffragettes and the women’s vote and we discussed democracy and the 

idea of being heard. 

 

We have also continued our ‘Time Tunnel’ topic and created fact files about the life of Queen Victoria. 

 

On Tuesday we had a fabulous day at Moat Mount. The children enjoyed participating in a wide range of 

outdoor activities to boost their team building and outdoor skills. The staff at the centre  who led the activities 

were really impressed with Year 6 and commented on how willing the children were to have go at everything 

and really give it their best. 
 

We also enjoyed our trip to the the Apple Store in Brent Cross where we created infomercials to give top tips 

about transition to secondary school. The facilitator of the session was impressed at how engaged and focused 

our children were and at the good quality of the films that they created.  

 

Well done Year 6 – we are really proud of you! 

 

Ivrit  

Year 6 carried on learning the topic: יִעַע הָמ הֶא ית ְַ  What I did yesterday. The key words (Ma asiti etmol) -  ?לוֹ

include:  יִעַע הָמ הֶא ית ְַ לוַֹ ,Ma asiti etmol (What did I do yesterday) –  ?לוֹ  liknot אִנְקֶַ - ,lalechet (to walk) -  אָאוֹ

(to buy), שְׂנ לֱלֶא ,lesachek (to play) – אְית דְל ,le’echol (to eat) -  אוֹ טֶבּ אְבּת אוֹ פוֹ  ledaber batelephone (to speak on -  דת

the phone), ְֶַַאִת  - lishtot (to drink),  פ אִלְלֶל לוֹ  .lir’ot seret (to watch a film) -טוֹ

The class will be learning the song ּלאונעם שאע - יוזע שׂעפהב - Elokim sheli (My G-d) which you can find on: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E1nrt8fPp4k&index=5&list=PLwMR7ysaLVqtxHjpTgx67-72APfu4RF1e 

 

Reminders 

Our week’s attendance was 83.08%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96.85%. 

 Please note, all library books should have been returned last week (week of 8th July) 

 All Hebrew reading books and English reading books must be returned next week. 

 Please continue to log into Mathletics and TTRockstars; These websites are an excellent way to continue 
to practise and consolidate  skills and knowledge. 

 Please ensure your child has their blue diary each day. If they are being collected by someone else to 
usual, this must be recorded in the diary on the day. 

 All boys need to wear a kippah every day and a spare one in their tray. Children need a non-uniform cap 

in their tray too please. Tztizit are expected to be worn at all times and tucked in for PE. After a PE 

lesson, the children are expected to change back into ‘full’ uniform.Tzedakah is collected every Friday 

and it would be wonderful if children could bring some in.  

 
Thank you for your support, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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